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HAROLD LeMAY ENTERPRISES, INC.

13502 PACIFIC AVENUE
P.0 BOX 44459 « TACOMA, WA 98444-0459
Phone (253) 537-8687

July 22, 2003

Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Ulilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed is a proposed revision to tariff 8.6 for Harold Lemay Enterpriges, Inc,
d/b/a Pierce County Refuse. The purpose of this proposal is to modify rates to
the Fort Lewis residential housing contractor in accordance with the 2003 Master
Waste Handling and Recycling Contract. The contractor has been notified of this
increase and has agreed that the proposal has been made in accordance with
the terms of the existing agreement.

If approved, revenue would increase approximately $11,000 annually or about
2% of the contract amount. Because this change is made in accordance with an
existing agreement, we request less than statutory notice with rates to become
effective August 1, 2003

If you have any questions, please contact me at 253-536-4416 or 253-537-8689
(fax) or johnlloyd @lemayinc.com.

Respgctfully,
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DIVISION OF HAROLD LeMAY ENTERPRISES, INC.
Member of:

: National Solid Wasta Managernent Association ——

e —————] Washington Waste Management Association ]




